
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and children of The Willows, 

 

What a busy month June has been!!! We have celebrated lots of teams this month taking 3 
teams to county finals. We also won at town athletics at Northwood taking children from years 
3, 4, 5 and 6 representing The Willows against the 8 other schools in our town. We also did our 
Willows fun run which was a huge success! 

 

The children have also been busy outside of school with lots of outside school achievements to 
celebrate! 

We have also had the swimming pool this month and it has been amazing to see lots of children 
loving swimming and also lots of brave children going swimming for the first time. 

 

Please continue to email me your out of school sporting successes -  

ssmalley1@willowsprimary.com 

 

www.willowsprimary.com                 
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June’s results 

These absolute superstars 
got to the final of the girls 
Staffordshire cup! 

They played brilliantly and 
supported each other 
throughout the whole 
game. 

They lost 2-1, it was a very 
close game and could have 
gone either way in the 
end. 

They were disappointed 
but I don’t think they fully 
comprehend that they are 
the second best year 6 
girls football team in the 
WHOLE OF STAFFORD-
SHIRE! We are extremely 
proud! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Tellwright and Mrs Keates took the year 5 and 6 cricket team to our Stoke 
town competition at Newcastle and Hartshill cricket club. 

 They playing fantastically and won the tournament overall!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June’s results 

 

 

Our 3/4 cricket team went to 
county finals this week and 
played brilliantly winning 2 of 
their 3 group games. They fin-
ished second in the group and 
most importantly had an 
amazing day!   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 5/6 cricket team also 
went to county finals this 
week and played excellently 
as a team. They won 3 
games in their group and 
went into the last group 
game knowing the winner 
went through to the final. It 
was a real nail biter of a 
game and went down to the 
very last ball where we un-
fortunately lost by 1 run.   
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Fitzy’s adventures with our EYFS and KS1 children! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


